
LWSRA Board Report 

The September 18, 2018, LWSRA Board Meeting featured a program review with the 

following highlights: 

 Visit to Chicago Bears Training Camp, as well as Chicago White Sox and 

Schaumburg Boomers games.  

 Wheelchair basketball camps run by Paralympians 

 California trip 

 Parent group meetings 

 Upcoming special events – Candlelight Bowl fundraiser, Trunk or Treat, #Giving 

Tuesday, and Lunch with the Grinch 

 Hosted Team USA tryouts/soccer clinic for individuals competing to secure a spot 

on the fifteen-person roster for the Amputee Soccer World Cup in Guadalajara, 

Mexico.  LWSRA Recreation Specialist, Mak Nong, made the team! 

Thanks to substantial recent donations, the sensory room project is moving forward this 

fall.  Keith Wallace, Executive Director, reviewed bids and is working with the attorney 

to prepare necessary documents.  It is hoped that construction can begin in October. 

The Titans adult day program continues to run well at Mary Drew.  The addition of this 

third group, along with expansion in the existing two groups, has allowed LWSRA to 

welcome 20 new participants into this popular program. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


